
  
 

                                   Ministry of Finance  

                                        PUBLIC NOTICE  

            PUBLIC PROCUREMENT BILL CONSULTATIONS 
The Ministry of Finance will be conducting regional stakeholder consultations 
from 15 September to 4 October 2025. During this period, the Ministry also 
invites the public to review and provide feedback on the proposed amendments 
to the Public Procurement Act, 2015. 
 
You can view and download the draft Bill here: 

https://mfpe.gov.na/documents/76368/288656/DRAFT+Public+Procurement+Bill+%28
002%29.pdf/42d8d14d-f37a-2d36-bcc2-f35e48e30b9a?t=1758016192838 
  
Written submissions should be forwarded no later than 10 October 2025 to: 
Lavinia.Kauahuma@mfpe.gov.na 
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